
The shared value afternoon was a
huge success with all children
participating in a wide range of fun
activities. We look forward to our
next event on Friday 20th December.
We also continue to have fun time
on a Friday afternoon when
everyone has moved onto the
Recognition Board.

Shared Value Afternoon

Our Value This Half Term

This half term we will be
focussing on our shared value of
honesty. This value will be
introduced to all of our children
through a whole school
assembly. We will then weave
this value through our teaching
and learning to ensure that it is
embedded in our school
community.
At Blanford Mere, we feel that
honesty is being truthful in what
we say and do. It means people
can rely on us and is the basis of
a trusting relationship. 
We will be using these mantras
with the children:
I am trustworthy. 
I do the right thing even when
nobody else is looking. 
I am truthful in the things that I
say and do. 
Please support our school by
talking to your children about
this value and mirroring these
mantras at home. 
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Reuben V
Zailey S
Archie H
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Charlie Hu
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Jessica S
Samuel H
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